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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 

What a lovely afternoon it was strolling through the rain forest flower gardens with our garden club friends.  
We enjoyed the informative guided tour to the SF Conservatory of Flowers and the enchanting Garden 
Railroad Exhibit. The icing on cake was tea time in Eva’s beautiful home.  
We would like to thank Eva Monroe, for being both a terrific field trip organizer and such a gracious hostess.  
View slideshow at http://www.foresthill-sf.com/20100218-FHGC-FieldTrip/ 
 
We are looking forward to see you all on March 15 for another memorable evening:  St. Patrick's Day’s  Dinner  
and Silent Auction.   
 

 
                           

                              Meeting and Event  
   

Sunday, Feb. 28th  
        02:00 PM    Lunar New Year Celebration  

      
Monday, Mar. 1st     
          10:00 AM          Meeting of Executives and Standing Chairs 

                                                    Hosted by Darlene Hartman at her home 
Monday, Mar. 15th  
        06:30 PM    St. Patrick’s Day Dinner and Silent Auction       
                                                                          

 

 
NOTES 
Upcoming Events: 
•  February 28:  Lunar New Year Celebration 
   Dim Sum, Roasted Pig, Lion Dance, and Fun! 
  Sponsored by the Association and Garden Club 
Note that this event was previously planned for February 27 but due to the SF Chinatown New Year’s Parade, it 
is now on Sunday February 28. Free for Forest Hill Association members. 
 
•  March 15:  St. Patrick’s Day Dinner and Silent Auction 
St. Patrick's dinner party is on Monday, March 15th at 6:30. If you would like to attend please send your check 
made out to the Forest Hill Garden Club to Dottie McHugh at 368 Pacheco Street (dottiemchugh@yahoo.com, 
681-5750).  We are getting close to capacity, so don't miss out by waiting too long. 
 
Bring your check book to the party since we will have a silent auction with great items.  If you would like to 
donate items, call Eva Monroe at 415-753-0705 or email her @ evamonroe@aol.com  with donations or 
questions.  
 
•  April 19:  Spring Community Service Activity  
At this meeting we will assemble toiletry bags for battered women's shelters in San Francisco.  Please call 
Clorinda Aldrich at 415-564-0236 if you would like to donate toiletries or assist with this activity. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS

FHA/FHGC
Lunar New Year Celebration

Year of the 
TIGER

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 
28TH

2:00-4:00 PM

See Attached Flyer.

The Garden Club

Celebrate Saint Patrick’s Day with the 

Garden Club’s annual traditional Irish 

Dinner.  This year, there will be a Silent 

Auction fund raiser for the Club. 

Come and bring your checkbooks as you 

browse through the treasure trove of 

antiques, framed art, leather goods, the 

rare and idiosyncratic - we’ll all enjoy!

Call Dottie McHugh 681-5750



Lunar New Year Celebration
Sunday, February 28th

2:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

At The Clubhouse, 381 Magellan Avenue

Dim Sum, Roast Pig, Lion Dance, and Fun!

Forest Hill Welcomes the Year of the Tiger

All Rats, Oxen, Rabbits, Dragons, Snakes, Horses, Goats, 
Monkeys, Roosters, Dogs, and Pigs - young and old - Welcome too!

(Forest Hill Association Members Only)

Sponsored by The Forest Hill Association and The Forest Hill Garden Club
Chaired by FHA President Dan Kelly

Co-chaired by former FHA President Robert Wong and FHGC Financial Secretary Yen Bachmeier

4707

Please Join Our Second Annual



 
 
 

 




